
Preventing Child Abuse & Neglect 

During COVID-19

If you feel that you and your children are in danger of abuse 

or neglect

Call Harford County Sheriff’s 

Office

(410)-838-6600

(After Hours & Weekends)

For Parents and Caregivers

• If you are feeling stressed or isolated, stay in contact with friends      

and family members. Feeling connected to others will help reduce  

stress, anxiety and frustration.

• Stay informed about what is happening but manage your news intake   

and avoid outlets that promote fear or anxiety.

If you feel overwhelmed, there is help available. Check out these resources:

• COVID-19 Facts and Information At HarfordCountymd.gov

• COVID-19 Resource Sheet At PreventChildAbuse.org

• Parent/Caregiver Guide to Help Families Cope with COVID-19 At NCTSN.org

• Resources for Victims of Crime during COVID-19 At GOCCP.Maryland.gov

For the Community

During this time of isolation, friends, family 

members and neighbors need to actively engage in 

preventing child abuse and neglect.

• Regularly check in with families who may be at 

risk

• Pay attention to the signs of abuse: 

http://dhs.maryland.gov/knowthesigns

Call Harford County 

Department 

of Social Services

(410)-836-4713

(M-F, 8am-4:30pm)

Call 911 

in cases of emergency or 

immediate threat

https://www.harfordcountymd.gov/2813/COVID-19-Facts-and-Information
https://preventchildabuse.org/coronavirus-resources/
https://www.nctsn.org/sites/default/files/resources/fact-sheet/outbreak_factsheet_1.pdf
http://goccp.maryland.gov/covid19-victim-resources/
http://dhs.maryland.gov/knowthesigns

